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The Catholic schools of the Archdiocese of New York are dedicated to providing a Christ-centered, academically excellent, and welcoming environment where students are nurtured to become life-long learners and leaders. The Appeal plays a crucial role in supporting the operational needs of our schools, ensuring they maintain their distinctive student-first approach and deliver exceptional outcomes.

In 2024, your support helped provide a Christ-centered education to 106,000 students across our Catholic schools and religious education programs.

To learn more about the Cardinal’s Annual Stewardship Appeal, contact us at 646-794-3300 or visit cardinalsappeal.org.

